
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Drop off is between 10:00-10:30am 
• Girlstart asks that parents drop off at the BACK of the school. 
• Drop off is similar to school drop off procedures. You will enter the drop off line and follow the drive towards the 

BACK of the school, then follow the drive towards the exit. We appreciate your patience as there will be some traffic 
during drop off. 

• Parents/adults are unable to attend the workshops. 
• Volunteers will direct cars and will help your child locate the check-in tables. 
• If you want to walk your child in, parking is available in the presenter and volunteer lot. The entrance to this lot is off 

Jack’s Way on the south end of the school. Once parked, you can walk your child to the BACK of the school. 
  

Pick-up is between 3:30-4:15pm 
Thank you for your patience as we safely release participants.  
• Pick-up is at the same location as drop off. 
• We encourage everyone to enter the school’s circle drive by heading north on Lexington St. Doing so will allow you to 

make a right turn into the pick-up area. Please stay in your car as Girlstart volunteers direct you forward, and your child 
will be released to you. 
We encourage parents to create a legible sign with their child’s first and last name. Place this sign face up on your 
dashboard to help facilitate the pick-up process. 

• Please follow the directions of Girlstart staff and volunteers to ensure a fast and safe pick-up process. 
No supervision will be available after 4:15pm. 

• If you would rather park and pick up your child, you can park in the presenter and volunteer lot on the south side of 
the school walk towards the BACK of the school, and wait by the ramp. Girlstart will release participants riding buses 
first then bring the remaining participants to the BACK of the school. Girls will not be able to walk to the parking lot by 
themselves.  

 
 

School Address 
Kennedy Middle School  

655 Lexington St 
Waltham, MA 02452 

 


